March 16 1959

r. James G. Gaume
Chief

Space Medicine

The Martin Company
Denver 1, Colorado

Dear Dr. Gaume:
Thank you for your letter of March 6, 1959.

The material you sent was of great assistance and is a highly
imaginative piece of work that lends itself to creative thinking
in our project here at CBS very nicely. We are most interested
in all the aspects of your project as it progresses and should
like to be informed as soon as the proposals to interested govern-
ment agencies are cleared away.

Of particular interest to us at this time, so that we might make
plans for possible shooting ideas, are:

1) Photographic stills on the lunar housing simulator. Since
this was completed about March 1 we would appreciate any
photographic stills or black and white sketches of the
simulator.

2) In the booklet "Around the Moon in Eighty Days" there was
an 8 X 10 art black and white picture of a lunar vessel
orbiting the surface of the moon and although this is per-
fectly adequate for your booklet we feel it lacks something
for photography. Is there better art work on this sketch?

In view of our continuing interest can you send us the photographs
and black and white sketches or art work as soon as possible (after
you are permitted) so that we may plan our project with more definition.

Sincerely,
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JAMES A. MCDONOUGH
Film Research
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